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The  Bugle 

Battlefield Boogie Club 

January/February 2011 

 

What’s Up! 

President’s Letter… by Wes Kirchner 

Fredericksburg,  Virginia 

 

I’d like to welcome new to our 

board, Donna Bivens and Lori 

Bushor.  Thanks go out to Don 

Borja, Darlene Weaver and 

Shirley Kirchner as 2010 board 

members along with Officers 

Audrey Borja, Melissa Lipps and 

Sylvia Hapner for putting heart 

and soul into helping me this last 

year. Thank you all for your ef-

forts.  Sylvia and her husband 

Greg have moved to North Caro-

lina near Myrtle Beach.  We wish 

them well.  Several of our club 

members enjoyed their company 

in celebrating the new year.   

 

As this new year begins we are 

fortunate to have a regular place 

to dance.  Mexico Lindo has 

given our club a place to dance 

for the last six months.  Rumors 

are that Mexico Lindo is a night 

spot with ongoing problems creat-

ing an unsafe place to dance.  

These are not true.  Any problems 

that have been at the establish-

ment have always been in the wee 

hours of the morning and in the 

parking lot.  After dancing there 

awhile, we have come to know 

the staff which are always 

friendly and give our dancers very 

good service.  That said, I cannot 

see why our members are not 

coming to our weekly dances.  
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 Happy 2011!  I hope everyone 

had a wonderful Christmas and 

a happy new year.  In this first 

newsletter of 2011, I would like 

to thank our members for hav-

ing voted for me as President of 

our BBC for a second year. The 

first year really had its trying 

moments to say the least and I 

would like to make this year 

one of new ideas and of in-

creased attendance and growth.    

 January/February 

Phantom of the Opera 
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Happy Feet 

Top 40 

There are 

other dance 

groups that 

use Mexico 

Lindo on a 

weekly basis 

as we do - the dance floor is 

great.  If you have concerns 

about where we dance please 

come to our next meeting. This 

is your club. Your input is 

valuable to keeping this club 

alive in the shag community.   

 

On January 18th we will be 

having a general membership 

meeting and induction of offi-

cers and board members start-

ing at 7:00.  I encourage all 

members to attend this meeting 

with any suggestions or con-

cerns they may have. Remem-

ber, being a small club, we 

need our members to promote 

shag dancing to our coworkers, 

friends and family, as well as 

strangers.  Tell them about our 

DJ’s and top-notch instructors 

and about our members who 

are friendly and willing to help 

when needed. I look forward to 

seeing everyone at the meeting.              

            

 

                         Wes  

Happy New Year 2011 

Up Date 



 

 

OBX goes to the Opera… 
 

 

Yeah, several of your fellow BBC members hit the road and went to the Outer 

Banks Shag Club New Year’s Eve party. The theme of  the party was the 

Phantom of the Opera Masquerade party.  With that kind of setting, you can 

imagine how beautiful the ladies and gents looked….. tuxes, gowns, and 

fancy blouses – topped off with masks to play the role of an opera. What a 

time! The masks were a little tricky as we socialized trying to keep the 

masks from falling.  We grinned and accepted it…Take a look at some of the 

pictures of your enthusiasts.  We went down to OBX for three days sharing a 

beach house on the ocean, and going to the party festivities just a little way 

down the road.  The typical southern hospitality met us with open arms. 

Sharon and David Jones the hosts planned and put on the party with all the 

frills.  They worked so hard to provide everything possible for a great party.   

Dancers from many other clubs were there with a total of approximately 225 

in attendance.  Free pours, breakfast and dinners were pleasing to our pal-

lets and to our zest for personal pleasures.   The dancing was on going and 

we all felt like we tried every step we could think of to make us “look good.”   

Your BBC’ers held their own. At the workshop Sharon and David taught some 

new line dances and an elegant waltz/line dance where “shaggers waltzed 

in unison.”  It was quite a scene! 

We had a special treat during the NYE evening when Mark and Deb Kastner 

performed solos of songs from the Phantom of the Opera. This got us all in 

the mood capturing the feel of a fancy New York Opera House.  Way to go 

Mark and Deb! 

    Yes, we all had a blast, partying, sharing time together, and just getting 

away for a few days.  It doesn’t get any better than that~ 

 

              Happy New Year from the Phantom~ 

By Audrey Borja 



 

 2011 
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 2011 Officers 

President   Wes Kirchner                                wezleek@aol.com                                                                                                                                         

        540-226-6007 

Vice President    Audrey Borja                                     ledgestonemanor@aol.com  

Treasurer:                    Melissa Lipps   melissadances@juno.com 

Secretary:   Darlene Weaver                              ceebay@peoplepc.com            

 

Board of Directors 

    Don Borja                                        ledgestonemanor@aol.com 

    Donna Bivens                                    seadooin4@aol.com  

                                                             Lori Bushor                                        bushorld@comcast.net  
 

Committees 
Communications:  Ron Lipps   rlipps@gmail.com   

Newsletter/Dance                 Don Borja                                          ledgestonemanor@aol.com 

Newsletter                                         Shirley Kirchner                               wezleek@aol.com  

 

Webmaster:                                      Heather Jennings          

Website:                  Christine Siedsma               csiedsma@verizon.net  

 

Fund Raising:                                    To be filled         

Marketing/Promotion:                   Wes Kirchner                                    wezleek@aol.com  

Membership:    Melissa Lipps   melissadances@juno.com 

Music:    Craig Jennings   craig.jennings@tsc.com                            

Sunshine:                                           Darlene Weaver                              ceebay@peoplepc.com                              

Hospitality:                                        To be filled  

    

                                             Web site:  www.battlefieldboogieclub.com 

 

If you are interested in helping, contact someone above.  If you have ideas, an article, or something of interest, please let us 

know.  Your help, service, and input are needed and can make a difference.  

Ev
el
yn

 S
he

pa
rd
 

Evelyn Shepard, a Battlefield 

Boogie Club member and friend  

lost her battle with cancer January 

16, 2011. 
 

   We extend sincere condolences to 

Evelyn’s family. We reflect on the good 

times we shared with her. 

Please check our club’s Bugle Call for 

further memorial service details. 
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         Things are still coming in-watch the table on dance night for flyers 
 

    What’s Up! 

 THE BBC IS ALWAYS LOOKING 

FOR WAYS  TO MAKE ITS MEM-

BERS HAPPY!  

 

Tommy’s Place                                Each Friday night –8910 Mathis Ave., Manassas 

                                

SOS Mid-Winter                             Jan. 13—16, 2011,  N. Myrtle Beach, S.C. 

 

NVSC Super Bowl Party                 Feb. 6—Renee’s in Fairfax, Va. 

 

BBC Valentine Party                       (Feb. watch your Bugle Call e-mails) 

   (Holiday Make up Party) 

 

Jackie & Charlie Workshops          Feb. 19– Ft. Myer Community Center 

  And Dance –NVSC Hosting 

 

DJ Throwdown                                 Mar. 3-5, N. Myrtle Beach, S.C. 

 

SOS Spring Safari                            Apr. 8-17, N. Myrtle Beach, S.C. 

 

       Flyers at BBC dance night or ask a Board member for more info. 

YOUR SUGGESTIONS ARE WELCOME! 
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January/February 

 Happy Feet Do Six Steps 

 

 
    Austin, Doris                                            02/23 

 

    Bishop, Brenda                                       02/08 

 

    Bryant, Bill                                                01/31 

 

    Bryant, Joyce                                            02/06 

 

    Buornat, Roger                                     01/29 

 

    Doggett, Cathy                                         02/20 

 

    Duy, Joan                                                    01/30 

 

    Fischer, Jakie                                           02/22 

 

    Jennings, Craig                                        01/09 

 

    Kallay, Karen                                            01/13 

 

    Manganelli, Roseanne                         02/04 

 

    Martin, Ann (Carrie)                              01/11 

 

    Naboa, Lucinda                                       01/02 

 

    Ohlund, Andy                                            02/09 

 

    Ondry, Steve                                              01/13 

 

    Timm, Linda                                              02/27 

January/February 

                                                                                                                                                                                          

              

    

 

 

 

   Beginner Steps for  January 

 
   Jan     04                                     Basic, Female Turn 

   Jan     11                                      Basic,  Start 

   Jan     18                                      Basic, Male Turn 

   Jan     25                                      Basic, Half Turn 

 

 

   Beginner Steps for  February 

 
   Feb     01                                     Basic 

   Feb     08                                     Basic, Start 

   Feb     15                                     Basic,  Male Turn 

   Feb     22                                     Basic, Half Turn 
 

 

 

   Intermediate Class for January 

 
    Jan     11                       Pivot   

    Jan     18                       Pivot, Tuck Turn 

     

 
                        

   Intermediate Class for February 
          
    Feb     15                        Side Pass & Variations 

    Feb     22                        Side Pass & Variations 

 

 

Line dance lesson the 3rd Tuesday of each month!!! 
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By  Craig       

Jennings       

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Due to the temporary changes of BBC club location and logistics, we will 

post our  DJ schedule each week on The Bugle Call e-mail communication.  

Please check your e-mails regularly for BBC news      



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                     

 

         

        

        

 

       

 

         

We extend a warm welcome 

     to new  BBC members! 

----------------------------------------------- 
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LOGO  ITEMS 
 BBC logo items are on sale every 
Tuesday night and through e-mail.  
Don Borja can be reached through his 
e-mail  (ledgestonemanor@aol.com) 
and Doris Austin on Tuesday nights.  
They are our BBC member represen-
tatives for logo sales.  Please support 
your club while getting quality mer-
chandise at reasonable prices.  We 
recently added shoe bags to our in-
ventory. So, if you don’t have these 
items, check them out and plan to get 
one of each. 

          Shoe Bags-      $30.00 

      Shirts –            $25.00 

     Hats -               $15.00 

     Huggies-          $  2.00 

BBC NEWSLETTER- CAN 

YOU 

HELP? 
 If you have computer skills and would 

like to help the BBC to compile and 

produce the BBC Bugle newsletter, 

please contact a board member listed in 

the newsletter.  We have a staff that has 

carried the responsibility of the newslet-

ter for 3 years, and we would like for 

someone else to have the opportunity to 

experience this fun filled activity.  We 

look forward to hearing from you. 

Snow and Weather 

Emergencies! 
 

 Watch your e-mails for 

snow and weather emer-

gency notices.  

 

We try to be cautious in 

coming out to dance in in-

clement weather.  Lets think 

safety! 

 

 

 Thank You! 

Disclaimer:  To the best of my knowledge information in this newsletter is correct, but is not warranted and is subject to errors. 

Are you thinking about be-

coming a member? Now is 

the tim
e to join! 



 

 


